“The WBAI Local Station Board met in Executive Session on Tuesday, August 2, 2022 at 7PM
to discuss confidential legal and personnel matters.

Additional Topics Discussed at this meeting were deemed to not be confidential:

1) NETA (who currently provides payroll, HR, and financial services) has exercised their non-
renewal clause with Pacifica when their contract expires at the end of September.

Actions are under way to replace them.

2) there was a discussion of the worsening financial state at some of the stations, including salary
cuts.



